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NOTICE OF PAVEMENT REHABILITATION 

October 22nd, 2024 

Dear Residents and owners,  

RE: Village of Belcarra – 2024 Marine Ave Rehabilitation 

This notice is to inform you of the forthcoming road work improvements on Marine Ave 
scheduled to take place on October 28th – November 8th, 2024. Dates are subject to change due to 
inclement weather and other variables. 
CREWS ARE EXPECTING TO PAVE ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2024

During the mill and pave operations, significant traffic delays are anticipated. Our goal is to 
reduce the impacts upon residents during these upgrades while maintaining safe working 
conditions for our operations and the public. 

Please note that there will be limited access to driveways and building accesses near the 
intersection between 7:00AM to 7:00PM during paving. Should you require access to 
driveways you will be admitted by on-duty traffic control staff.  

We ask that you not schedule any moving or pickups/drop offs that will occupy the lane 
during our closure. Every effort shall be made to carry out the work with as little 
inconvenience to you as possible, however, we ask for your patience and cooperation 
while we work with the Village of Belcarra to perform the necessary upgrades to 
infrastructure.  

Should you have concerns or questions, please reach out to myself or Pamela Sullivan. 

Sincerely, 

Mo Torabi | Project Coordinator 
Save on Blacktop
C: 236-858-7770
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